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• District 2 City Commissioner Tony Ortiz 

• District 4 City Commissioner Patty Sheehan 

• City Staff 

• Consultants from S&ME, Inc. and Wyche & Associates 

• Members of the public 

The third Curry Ford Vision Plan community meeting took place on Tuesday, July 2, 2019 at the Dover Shores 

Community Center from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM. A total of 50 people attended, not including staff. 

Elisabeth Dang, City Planning Division Manager, welcomed the participants and introduced City staff and the 

Consulting Team. Pat Tyjeski, S&ME Project Manager, went through a PowerPoint presentation addressing the 

following topics: 

1. Purpose of Workshop #3 

2. Project Scope & Timeline  

3. Workshop Observations 

4. Background Report 

5. Vision Plan/Recommendations 

6. Target Redevelopment Opportunities 

8. Next Steps 

7. Questions and Comments 

Prior to starting the presentation, Ms. Tyjeski introduced Ms. Debra Ray, Curry Ford West Executive Director, who 

gave an overview of the program and recent achievements and activities. During the presentation, Ms. Tyjeski 

mentioned that the Vision Plan document will be made available online on July 8, and the public would have until 

July 22, 2019 to submit comments and questions to staff via mail or email. After the presentation, workshop 

attendees were invited to go to a member of staff/consulting team to ask questions or express comments about 

the Vision Plan. Comment sheets and information cards were also made available to all the attendees. 

The workshop ended at 7:30 PM. 

 

Tuesday, July 2, 2019   6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 

Dover Shores Community Center 

1400 Gaston Foster Rd, Orlando, FL 
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